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Science and spooks — enter if you dare! 
 
Get ready for some spine-tingling science experiments with the Let’s Talk Science folks at 
the University of Lethbridge. 
 
Along with a showcase of ghoulish, mysterious and spooky science activities, youngsters 
can don their eerie ensembles for the costume competition. 
 
“We have planned an evening full of Halloween-based, hands-on science experiments that 
are creepy and chilling,” says Dr. Tegan Barry, an instructor in the Department of Biological 
Sciences at ULethbridge. “We’ll make Ghost Cannons, Boo Bubbles, Sentient Slime and 
more.” 
 
Spooky Science will be held in the Science Commons atrium (Level 7) and goes from 6 to 8 
p.m. on Friday, Oct. 25 and Saturday, Oct. 26, with the costume competition kicking oX at 
7:30 p.m. The event is ideal for children up to eight, although all ages are welcome. 
Children must be supervised by a parent or guardian at all times. 
 
The event is free, but tickets must be booked in advance. Reserve your ticket. 
 
Email ltslethbridge@gmail.com with any questions or to learn more about Let’s Talk 
Science. 
 
See the online version. 
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Contact:  
 
Caroline Zentner, public aXairs advisor 
University of Lethbridge 
403-394-3975 or 403-795-5403 (cell) 
caroline.zentner@uleth.ca 

https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/lets-talk-sciences-spooky-science-2024-tickets-1003739621227?aff=oddtdtcreator
mailto:ltslethbridge@gmail.com
https://www.ulethbridge.ca/unews/article/science-and-spooks-%E2%80%94%C2%A0enter-if-you-dare
mailto:trevor.kenney@uleth.ca


 
Our University’s Blackfoot name is Iniskim, meaning Sacred Bu;alo Stone. The University is 
located in traditional Blackfoot Confederacy territory. We honour the Blackfoot people and 
their traditional ways of knowing in caring for this land, as well as all Indigenous Peoples 
who have helped shape and continue to strengthen our University community. 
 


